
Corbridge CofE First School 

Feedback from Nursery Parent/Carer to Lunch – Wednesday 13 October 2021 

 

Comments from attendees: 

Can you make any suggestions about the school meals service and/or share any comments about 
your experience today? 

 

 Was a lovely experience to be with my son! 

 

 Thank you for a lovely lunch. It would be nice if children got offered both vegetables. I appreciate not 

all children will eat vegetables and therefore can be wasted. My son likes his vegetables and would 

have chosen both if he could. 

 

 Excellent lunches (tasty, hot, nutritious) and lovely staff! The children are very lucky. Thank you! 

 

 It was a fantastic experience to come into school and spend a lunch time with my daughter, we both 

had a great time. It was good to speak to other children and their parents around the table too. The 

food was lovely, my daughter enjoyed her pasta and I had a great roast dinner. Sponge pudding and 

custard brought back memories from my own time at school. The service was wonderful, really warm 

and welcoming. I hope we can do it again another time. Thanks so much! 

 

 Mine was very good. My child cleared her plate and then ate my veg from my meal - I would like her 

to be offered more vegetables as she eats lots at home and broccoli, carrots and cauliflower are her 

favourite foods. 

 

 My child likes her vegetables, and would like a smaller portion of both instead of one if that's okay? 

Absolutely wonderful food as always from Mrs Dobson and Mrs Bowman, and fabulous help from Mrs 

Tulip, Lisa, Mr Gardener and the teaching staff :-) 

 

 Everything was perfect 

 

 

 Did you enjoy your meal today?   

Yes = 10   No = 0 

 

 Portion 

Too big = 0  Too small = 0  Just right = 10 

 

 Quality 

Very good = 7  Good = 3   Acceptable = 0  Poor = 0 

 

 Value 

Very good = 9  Good =  1  Acceptable = 0  Poor = 0 

 

 Service 

Very good = 10  Good =  0  Acceptable = 0  Poor = 0 


